
Flyer sent to businesses on how to
prepare for new rules from 1 January
2021

The flyer from the Business Secretary was sent to businesses. It provides
general advice on what businesses must do after the transition period ends on
31 December 2020. The letters contain QR codes and URLs which direct readers
to GOV.UK, where they can view the online transition checker, sector specific
webinars and access further guidance.
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